
 

 

A message from your Coordinator 
Activities coming up 

What’s on the menu 

 

Hello, and welcome to this week’s newsletter.  This week we will be 

learning about Indigenous culture during Reconciliation Week (29th of May 

to 2nd of June); throughout the week we will be learning some Indigenous 

art and craft activities like designing your own creating your own story 

stones, learning about the different Dreamtime symbols, and creating art 

with natural materials, and learning about some group games like the 

sporting game of Kai.   

Also, during week 6, we will be practicing our emergency drills, we will be 

practicing 3 drills.  One drill will be in case of a fire, one will be on a 

lockdown, and one will be in case of a medical emergency.  During these 

drills, we practice what to do as well as have a group discussion about 

what to do next and when we know the emergency is over. 

During week 7, we have a very special and exciting day planned for 

Thursday (8th of June) afternoon.  We will be having a Nerf Wars Incursion.  

Using an inflatable battlefield, children will participate in a range of 

activities using nerf bullets and blasters, in a safe and controlled 

environment.  Be sure to come along and join in on the fun.  This will be 

running from 4pm to 5pm. 

And at the end of the term, we will be having a competition.  This 

competition is based on art and craft activities.  For more information 

came see our friendly staff. 

Remember to update your bookings and your details through the Camp 

Australia app and to come in to sign in and out your child into care.  And 

bookings for the holidays are not opened.  Thank you and see you soon 

 

 

 

• Week 6 Indigenous 

activities and 

Emergency Drills 

 

• Week 7 Nerf Wars 

Incursion 

 

• Week 8 & 9 Big Art 

Week Competition 

• Spaghetti with toast  

 

• Popcorn 

 

• Pancakes with Banana 


